Welcome to

Deck the Halls

Donations of homemade crafts will continue to be
accepted through Friday, November 13.

Please drop them off to the front desk.

The bidding portion of this event

100% of the proceeds from
this event will go directly to

will begin on Monday, November 16th and our Annual Campaign.
end on Monday, November 30th at 9:00am.

All items are hand made -
no items are purchased
from retail outlets.

Winners will be contacted by phone on
November 30th.

Items must be paid for picked up from the
YMCA no later than

Friday, December 4th by 8:00pm.

Please contact Heidi Cucuzza for special
arrangements.

heidic@akronymca.org
330-923-9622

Happy Holidays!
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